

<b>Minute/Note of Meeting</b>	<b>TITLE</b>	<b>NHCC</b>		
	<b>DATE</b>	<b>24<sup>TH</sup> JANUARY 2018</b>	<b>TIME</b>	<b>7.30</b>
	<b>VENUE</b>	<b>NHT OFFICES</b>		
	<b>DISTRIBUTION</b>	<b>COMMITTEE MEMBERS, COUNCILLORS, CNES</b>		

<b>Present:</b>	JOHN MACLEOD, KAREN MACDONALD, MAIRI MACIVER, CATHERINE MACDONALD, CLLR JOHN MITCHELL PHIL BERTIN, AGNES MORRISON
<b>Apologies:</b>	MARGO MACLEOD, CLLR P FINNEGAN, CLLR F CUNNINGHAM

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
1	<b>APPROVAL OF MINUTES 29.11.18</b>	CATHERINE MACDONALD (p) PHIL BERTIN (s)		
2	<b>MATTERS ARISING</b>	HHP HAVE LOST THEIR APPEAL AGAINST THE REFUSAL FOR PLANNING PERMISSION FOR HOUSES IN TARBERT THEY ARE DUE TO START ON THE FLATS AT THE POLICE HOUSE IN MARCH TO CLARIFY THE STATEMENT REGARDING CROFTERS OFFERING PLACES FOR CAMPER VANS AND CARAVANS – ON THREE CROFTERS HAVE AREAS ON THEIR CROFTS THAT HAVE ELECTRIC CHARGING POINTS  HIAL – JOHN MACLEOD HAS RECEIVED A LETTER ON 15 <sup>TH</sup> JANUARY VIA ALISTAIR ALLAN BUT THIS HAS NOT ADDRESSED THE QUESTIONS HE ASKED.  FRED TAYLOR IS THE NEW MARINA MANAGER		
3	<b>ATM</b>	THE ATM PROBLEMS ARE ONGOING – SO FAR WE HAVE NOT HAD ANY REPLY FROM MR POPPY AND ANGUS MACNEIL HAS BEEN E MAILING HIM AS HE SEEMS TO BE REPLYING TO HIM. CARDTRONICS HAD SAID THEY WOULD LOOK AT PUTTING IN AN EXTRA MACHINE AND THIS MIGHT GO SOME WAY TO HELPING		
4	<b>UPDATE FROM COUNCILLORS</b>	WARD FUNDING ALLOCATIONS ARE COMPLETE . THEY HAD GIVEN A DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS OF THE END OF NOV AND ALL THE REQUESTS WERE DEALT WITH AND ALLOCATED. MOST OF THE WARD FUNDING WENT TO NH WHICH IS JUST THE WAY THE APPLICATIONS CAME IN.JGM SAID HE FELT IT WOULD BE NICE TO GIVE WARD FUNDING TO SOMETHING THAT WAS PERMANENT RATHER THAN TO FUND ONGOING EVENTS IF ANYONE CAN THINK OF SOMETHING.		
5	<b>CHALLENGE</b>	THE CHALLENGE FUND IS DUE IN MAY AND THE AMOUNT AWARDED DEPENDS ON THE		

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
	<b>FUND</b>	NUMBER OF APPLICATIONS. WE SHOULD LOOK AT THIS		
<b>6</b>	<b>COMMUNITY FLAGS</b>	JGM SAID HE THOUGHT IT WOULD BE GOOD TO HAVE A HARRIS FLAG, BARRA ALREADY HAVE ONE. PERHAPS A COMPETITION WITHIN THE SCHOOLS TO DESIGN A FLAG? THE HEAD TEACHERS WILL BE APPROACHED		
<b>7</b>	<b>CO-OPTING YOUNG PEOPLE ONTO THE COMMITTEE</b>	THIS HAS BEEN TRIED BEFORE AND WAS NT SUCCESSFUL. THERE ARE MEMBERS OF THE YOUTH COUNCIL ON THE HARRIS FORUM AND THEY ARE ABLE TO PUT THEIR VIEWS ACROSS THERE.		
<b>8</b>	<b>MUI TEABHAL FUND</b>	THIS HAS NOT HAD MANY APPLICATIONS THIS YEAR. JOHN MACLEOD SUGGESTED THAT THE HARRIS FUNERAL ASSOCIATION WOULD BE A GOOD CAUSE TO GIVE IT TO. THEY WOULD NEED TO BE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY.		
	<b>DATE OF NEXT MEETING</b>	WEDNESDAY 7 <sup>TH</sup> MARCH AT 7.30PM		